COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISIER OF SIHIFPE]NC

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, [ ondon E € 4

28th August ,1962.

Dear Sirs,

B.8."ARDROSS"

#ith reference to my letter of the
16th January, I would remind you that the Special
Survey will become due at the end of COctober and
I shall be glad to learn your proposed arrangements
regarding this inspection.

The lain Boiler Jurvey will also become due
at the end of CGctober, and the vessel's machinery
is at present subject to the main sea injection
valve chest, and main discharge valve chest being
permanently repaired by the end of November, and
the starboard main boiler blowdown valve chest
being renewed at the next lain Boiler Survey. It
is concluded that these matters will be dealt with
at the same time as the ipecial Survey.

It will be appreciated if yéu will send a
copy of your reply to the Society's Local Surveyors.

¥ours faithfully,

Ct Hbw .

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

llessrs. lullion & Co. Ltd.,
608, Chell House,

ueens Road Central,

HONG KONG.

o 11727 0 1 1234652




